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PRESS RELEASE 12th January 2021 
Malta Chamber commends postponement of vouchers 
 
The Malta Chamber commends the Government’s decision to postpone the issue of the second round of 
vouchers, in the interest of public health. 
 
As it has said all throughout the pandemic, The Malta Chamber reiterates its position that all, and any 
initiatives taken must, at all times reflect, the highest public health interest. The Government’s decision, as 
announced by the Minister of the Economy yesterday is hence commended. 
 
While the issue of vouchers is eagerly anticipated by many business operators, as it is expected to once 
again inject a much needed impetus into the economy, priorities of public safety must take precedence. 
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